From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Please allow the licensing of Limited Legal License Technician (LLLT)
Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 8:01:50 AM

From: Joy Gilfilen [mailto:joythinks@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 7:13 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Please allow the licensing of Limited Legal License Technician (LLLT)
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Please restore this licensing project.

It is essential that the lower income people have access to legal support. With the legal
challenges we all face today, it is discriminatory NOT to allow them a way to get basic needs
met, and the people I know who have gone to get the license are really awesome human
beings.

Thank you.

Joy Gilfilen
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